
To:  All Shareholders 
 
This is to let you know that the Zoning Meeting that was 
scheduled for June 15th concerning the Proposed Fencing 
along the north end of Kreusler Park has been re-scheduled 
for October 12th. 
The County has made this request in order to have the 
necessary time to submit new proposals concerning 
LaPalma's easement and Palm Worth's concerns with 
activities at Access 12. 
I also want to thank you, the majority of our shareholders, for 
the outstanding letters that were so influential in presenting 
Palm Worth's position on the need for continued access to 
the park. 
The County and City Officials acknowledged that Palm 
Worth's position was very well delivered and heard. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Juanita Leary 
Pres. Palm Worth BOD	


